
 

 

Watch your email for the Zoom links to all events. If you are not currently receiving our email blast 
and would like to, please contact the church at wuc@westminster-uc.ca and we will add you to our 

mailing list. 
 

 
 

This Sunday is the Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost.  Tune in to 
our recorded Sunday service available August 23 based on 

Psalm 77. You can find the service on our website under 
SERMONS with a link also on Westminster's Facebook page. 

 
 

Online Fellowship: Grab your Coffee/Tea 
Sunday August 23 at 1:00pm, for a live 
streaming Check-In and virtual fellowship coffee 
time. 
 
 

Hey Kids, we hope you will join us for J.a.M 
this Sunday, August 23 on Zoom at 
11:00am! Come meet with friends, learn something 
new and have lots of fun! For more information 
contact Cathy Shaw, Minister of Faith Formation 
at westminster.cathy@gmail.com. 

 

 

Send your prayer requests to Rev. Michelle 
(rev.m.robinson@gmail.com) or Cathy 
(westminster.cathy@gmail.com) to be held in 
prayer by our active prayer team. 
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RETURN TO CHURCH BUILDING 

UPDATE 

 
Please see the link below for the latest update 
from the Return to Church Building (RCB) 
Committee and our Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQs) section. 
 

https://westminster-uc.ca/news/coronovirus-covid-19/ 
 
 
 
If you have a newsworthy item to share, 
please send it (and an accompanying photo, 
if you have one) to bcrumb@sympatico.ca and 
we will publish it in next month’s Westminster 
World. 
 
 

REQUESTS FROM THE  

FOOD BANK 

 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support to  
this important ministry. We will be 
accepting donations on Aug 24 from 
10-12. The following items are in urgent 
need for our Food Bank: 

 
Tea, coffee, whitener, jams, childrens’ snacks, juice boxes, canned 
fruit, Kraft Dinner, cereal, Kleenex, toilet paper, paper towel and 
dish soap. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Save the Date! 
The Stewardship and Finance 
Committee is planning to kick off the 
fall with a WUC Golf Tournament 
at Lyndebrook Golf Course in 
Whitby on Saturday Sept. 19, 2020. 
The tee-off time will be 9:00am, 
followed by a light lunch.  It’s a great 
way to connect, have fun and a few 
laughs with your Westminster friends.  (Social distancing and 
Covid-19 procedures will be in place for the tournament). More 
information will follow shortly so check your email for more details. 
 
 

Westminster's Outreach Committee 
encourages members of our 
congregation to attend a special learning 
opportunity this coming fall. "Pathways 
to Awareness & Understanding" is an 
online (Zoom) conference and webinar 
series being offered through the 
Indigenous Circle Ministry of St. Paul's 
United Church in Bowmanville. The 
attached poster provides the series 
dates and keynote events. Registration 
is $25.00 per attendee until the end of 
August and $35.00 thereafter. You can 

register by contacting St. Paul's at (905) 623-7361 or via 
eventbrite.ca under "Indigenous Events." 


